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“Assisting People to Become Independent, Healthy and Safe”






<Consumer Name>,

We are sending this packet because your service priority level (SPL) has changed. You are still eligible for services, and you may stay in the facility. Your facility may be receiving less money to provide your services and supports but they may not ask you to move because the rate they receive for you has changed.
 
Attached is your assessment summary. It shows the information about you that was used to determine your eligibility and your service needs.
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact your case manager.
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